
 

 

 

 

Our ref: MF/ZS 
July 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 
I hope this letter finds you all well and looking forward to a lovely summer break.  I am writing to confirm 

arrangements for the end of this term and the start of the Autumn Term. 

 
The last day for students for this academic year will be Thursday 18th July with an early finish of 12.25pm.  All of the 

buses have confirmed that they can collect at the earlier time except for the 888 which will come at the 
normal time.  If you wish your child to remain on site until 3.00 pm, please can you complete the form via the link 

below by Tuesday 16th July 2024. 

 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=QPcb9P-

HPES0doxyCw4gkw5CrwfmJphNsb9Qf3cb0M5UNlI4M0dMTkxITlJUUDhFRFlGUlRLODlYOC4u 
 

Year 7, 12 and 13 students will return on Tuesday 3rd September 2024.  All other year groups return on Wednesday 
4th September 2024. 

 

I wish you all a wonderful summer and I look forward to welcoming everyone back in the Autumn Term. 
 

With kindest regards, 
 

 
Maura Favell 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Headteacher:  Mrs Maura Favell BA (Hons), MA 
 
Associate Headteacher:  Mr Chris Quinney 
 
Deputy Headteachers:  Mr Oliver Ford 
   Miss Katie Downing 
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